
 

Mon 16 Apr Start of Term Five 

Tue 24 Apr Y5/6 Handball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 27 Apr Forest School Y1,2,3 

Thur 3 May Y1/2 Football Tournament (1-3pm) 

Fri 4 May Challenger Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Sports Night (5-7pm) 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

14 – 18 May SATS Week 

Tue 15 May Y5/6 Netball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 18 May Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

21-25 May  Focus Week: Activities 

Tues 22 May Y5/6 RAID Cricket Tournament (PM) 

Wed 23 May PTA Film Night 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

  End of Term Five 

Mon 11 Jun Start of term six 

Fri 15 Jun Y5/6 Cricket Tournament (10-3) 

Fri 22 Jun Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Atlantis Class Assembly 

Fri 29 Jun Columbia Assembly 

Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Assembly 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Disco 

  Year 5 Assembly 

Fri 20 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
There are no clubs at all in the final week of term apart 
from the Year 6 booster clubs. 
A letter regarding the clubs on offer for Term 4 will come 
home after half term.  Clubs in term 4 will start week           
beginning Monday 26 February. 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Allie      9 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Ronnie and Ruby 

Columbia: Tommy and Alfie P 

Voyager: Leo  

Atlantis: Poppy and Quin 

Challenger: Lexi and Harley 

Endeavour: Sasha  

TEAM POINTS…. 

Betteshanger:  152 

Tilmanstone:  66  

Snowdown:  163 

Chislet:  96 

Events Diary 2017-18 
5-9 Feb Science Focus Week 

Tues 6 Feb Parent Consultations 

Thurs 8 Feb Parent Consultations 

Fri 9 Feb Forest School Y1,2,3 

  Endeavour Class Assembly 

  End of Term Three 

Mon 19 Feb Start of Term Four 

Thurs 1 Mar World Book Day 

Fri 2 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  PTA Disco 

Fri 9 Mar Atlantis Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Mothers Day Market (PM) 

  Family Science Night (5.30-7pm) 

Fri 16 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Columbia Assembly (9-9.30) 

Tue 20 Mar Tag Rugby Festival (12-3) 

Fri 23 Mar Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

Tue 27 Mar PTA Easter Egg Hunt 

Thurs 29 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Class Assembly (9-9.30) 



Monday 5 February 2018 

There are still some people who are driving into 

the school grounds on a daily basis.  The health and 

safety of all children both at school and also at the 

on-site nursery is paramount to us.  Should you 

need to park on the school grounds for a specific 

purpose then please call us to arrange this before 

hand.  Thank you for your support with this. 

We have had some of our parents raise concerns 

over the parking of some people in the driveway 

that runs alongside the school down towards the 

bowls club.  This is actually a private road and 

shouldn't be used for this purpose.  Once again, 

thank you for your continued support in ensuring 

our school remains a safe place for all. 

This Friday (9th February) is the final day of term 

and we look forward to inviting parents into school 

for Endeavour class assembly.  We hope all families 

enjoy the half term break and we look forward to 

welcoming the children back to school on Monday 

19th February.  We are now over half way through 

this academic year and as a school we are proud of 

the attitudes and behaviours constantly         

demonstrated by our children and look forward to 

the second half of the school year. 

This week at school is our Science Focus Week.  

Hopefully, last week children will have come home 

with a detailed letter all about the activities taking 

place throughout the course of the week.  We look 

forward to seeing the pupils get practical with a 

range of Science experiences between now and 

Friday. 

As this is the final week of the term, there will be 

no clubs taking place aside from the additional 

Year 6 booster sessions which will continue with 

Mr Garvey.  We look forward to providing you with 

details for clubs to be offered in term 4—this      

information will come home after the half term 

break.   

Parent/Teacher consultations take place on      

Tuesday and Thursday this week.  The sign up 

sheets were out in the playground for most of last 

week.  Thank you to those parents who have      

already managed to sign up to see their child’s 

class teacher.  There are still a number of parents 

who have not managed to arrange a time slot as 

yet.  It is vital that opportunities such as this      

happen so that teachers can communicate with 

you regarding the progress being made by your 

child this year.  It is also a chance for you to share 

any concerns or queries you have.  Please call the 

school office or speak with your child’s class   

teacher to arrange a suitable time for this meeting 

to happen at some point this week.   

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 


